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November 4, 2024 
 

Glyndon St NE Drainage Improvements 

Dear Property Owner(s): 

At their November 18, 2024, meeting at 7:30 PM in the Town Hall chambers, the Vienna Town Council will 
consider the Department of Public Works (DPW) recommendation to approve the funding of the construction of 
the Glyndon St NE Drainage Improvements to Sagres Construction Corporation. 

The limits for the project are from Ayr Hill, NE, to Jean Place, NE. Attached to this letter is a project location 
map. 

 
Prior Council Considerations for this project: 

- 2016 Town Council approved the design contract award for a drainage study to Urban Ltd. 

- 2018 Town Council approved the design contract award for a drainage study to Urban Ltd. 

- ARPA discussions and Work Sessions in 2023 – 2024, allocating funding for this project 

- September 23, 2024, Town Council approved a Boundary Line Adjustment for the right-of-way 

at Glyndon Park. 

 

Prior Community Engagement: 
- Citizen Meeting 10/06/2016 - Drainage Study 

- Citizen Meeting 04/18/2017 - Drainage Study 

- Citizen Meeting 05/01/2018 - 30% Engineer Plan 

- Citizen Meeting 10/16/2018 - 60% Engineer Plans 

- Citizen Meeting 04/23/2024 – Final Engineer Plans 

The Construction Plans for the project are available at the Public Works Department. For more information on 
the construction plans, contact John.Sergent@viennava.gov. 

 
The Town Council Meetings are public; however, the Council typically does not allow for Public Comment 

regarding topics included on the regular agenda. If you would like to comment, you may contact the Mayor or 

Council directly at mayor@viennava.gov and/or council@viennava.gov 

Sincerely, 

 
John Jay Sergent, 
Town Engineer 
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